
The registered address of Polimex - Mostostal
S.A.has been changed 
07/01/2014

Please be informed that, with effect from 1 July 2014, the registered address of
Polimex - Mostostal S.A. (the former 15/17 Czackiego Street) has been changed
to: 42 Młynarska Street, 01-171 Warsaw. 

Therefore, please send all correspondence and shipping to our new address. The
new address of the company should also be placed on such documents as
invoices, as issued from 1 July 2014.

Please also note that our phone numbers, tax identification number (NIP),
business identification number (REGON), bank accounts, as well as e-mail
addresses of the company remain unchanged.
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